Recent security enhancements to the voicemail system dictate that passwords should be at a minimum
of 6 characters in length. Access to your voicemail will be interrupted by June 1, 2019, unless you have
already changed your password to meet the new requirement of 6-20 characters. Changes to your
password can be accomplished by pointing your web browser to https://commportal.rivhet.com/login
or by contacting our office at 361-296-3232. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.




